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In this addition: 
December & January
Volunteering
Peanut Butter & Jelly Drive
Upcoming Events

Christmas dinner, “Elves for Seniors” was
successful! We had a great time playing games,
singing Christmas songs, and shared dinner with
our friends. 



SANTA’S ELVESSANTA’S ELVES

We want to thank Bill (volunteer) for helping Mona
with her laundry needs. Bill picks up laundry and
brings it back all clean and folded. What a blessing this
is for Mona! Thank you, Bill!

VOLUNTEERING WITH US IS SO MUCH FUN!!VOLUNTEERING WITH US IS SO MUCH FUN!!
WE WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU JOIN US IN HELPING OURWE WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU JOIN US IN HELPING OUR

SENIORS!SENIORS!  

CREATING MEMORIES AND BRINGING SMILESCREATING MEMORIES AND BRINGING SMILES  



Peanut butter & Jelly Drive
now through end of February

We are collecting
peanut butter and jelly
to give to homebound

seniors. 
Interested in helping?

please contact us!
info@through-

grace.org



Annual Cookout & Auction 
Every year in May, we want to raise monies for

supporting seniors that fall in a gap of not being
able to receive care. This care includes: visits,

assistance with home chores and provide home
cooked meals to those who are need. 

SAVE THE DATE: SATURDAY, MAY 3RD, 2025

Thank you to our supporters & sponsors!

Our donation from ‘100 Women who Care’; and donation of purchase for
table and chairs, paint & tiles for our community room! and more...We

appreciate your generosity! 

INTERESTED IN HELPING ON THIS DAY OR HAVE DONATIONS FOR
AUCTION, PLEASE CONTACT ME AT INFO@THROUGH-GRACE.ORG


